
To: Cato-Meridian Central School District Community
From: Elizabeth Kupiec
Re: Proposed Amendment to Federal Stimulus Plan :Extended Day
Date: 9/1/2022

____________________________________________________________________________

As discussed at BOE meetings, our extended day program will continue this year again at the
Elementary School level. Given the time structure of the Elementary School, adjustments were
necessary to allocations. The amendment recommends a decrease in salary obligations for
teacher salaries and increase in benefit allocations.

For specific information regarding the position funded, please see the accompanying proposed
amendment.

Public comment is available through ARP@catomeridian.org or by contacting Elizabeth Kupiec,
Assistant Superintendent at 315.626.3439 ex 5006. Physical copies are also available as well
as translation services if required. Please contact the district office.
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